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10th February 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Schools Reopening to All Pupils 
 
Firstly, I would like to thank you all for the amazing job you are doing at home to support 
your children. I know how difficult the past few weeks have been and how challenging it is 
for families, with most children not in school. Well done everyone! 
 
The government objective is for schools to reopen to all pupils from the 8th March, and I 
very much hope that this happens. Infection rates are still high, but reducing rapidly, which 
is a positive sign. The DfE have promised to give a minimum of two weeks notice 
concerning schools reopening to all pupils. This means that we should have an update on 
this matter by Monday 22nd February. 
 
Until there is an update from the government, we will continue to follow the current 
guidance and therefore cannot offer school places to children who are not currently in 
school. I will review this once we have received new guidance from the DfE. 
 
I will update you on plans for the school reopening to all pupils on Monday 22nd February, 
once we have more information from the government. 
 
Next week is our half term break and I do hope that you all have a well-deserved rest from 
remote learning. Take this time to enjoy the outdoors and have fun with your family. 
 
Thank you for your incredible support throughout the lockdown. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Paul Hooper 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 


